
ITO week

       It´s the last week to finish our catalogue. Our IT teacher  Mr Solčiansky points out the 
mistakes in our catalogoue. Mrs Rosinová phones and writes e-mails to German and Dutch 
teachers. Everything seems to be all right. 
       Hurray! It ´s 23 March and we wake up with a smile on our faces. We don´t have to stress 
to school and we don´t have to write tests. On the Internet we find the catalogues and then we 
contact our partners. Our firms (M-glasses, Glamorous, Mičuge and Lentilka) have to send 
our catalogues to foreign firms and then they send their catalogues to us. We send our first 
order and they send a delivery note and invoice. If we agree with the price conditions, we 
send them a cheque. We write e-mails and sometimes we phone via skype.
       This week was very interesting and was different from ordinary lessons. We had a lot of 
fun and we could practise our knowledge of English and Economics. 
We´d like to thank our school and our teachers Mrs. Rosinová and Mrs. Mrenová who helped 
us a lot. Thank you for everything.


